
   

 
2023 Downtown Improvement Project 

NOTICE OF ALLEY CLOSURE:  
 

Road closure and start of construction on the 

north/south Block 91 alley between W Main St 

and W Prairie St and west/east Block 91 alley 

between S Willow St and S Meridian St is planned 

to begin Tuesday, July 11th.  Initial operations will 

include pavement removal and installation of new 

underground storm sewer. 

During construction, the contractor will be 

responsible for maintaining all garbage and 

recycling services.  Please bring your cans to the 

edge of your property as you normally would on 

your respective pickup day and the contractor will 

ensure the containers are picked up. 

It is anticipated that work on Townsend Park will 

begin around this time also. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this notice, please call Pat Schroepfer at (507) 

327-5318. 
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